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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 2:42 PM
To: 'quistdesign@gmail.com'
Subject: 399 Thomas Avenue, VB Fee

Hello Mr. Lindquist, 
 
Per our phone conversation a while back, you requested to have the VB fee waived per an appeal you attended on July 
10, 2018 for a VB Renewal Appeal.  I finally have a chance to consult the hearing officer for review of the matter and she 
is going to reduce the VB fee from $2284 to $1142. 
 
If you are still looking for a further reduction of the VB fee, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on February 
20, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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